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The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) warmly thanks 
all the donors who generously contributed

 
 

on Wednesday 17 & Friday 19 July 2024 
to the Blood Bank. 

MRA is also appreciative of the support of the Ministry of Health and 
Wellness and its other stakeholders in making of this annual

MRA Blood Donation, a real success.

1816
pints of blood 

Let’s save lives, one pint at a time!

BLOOD DONATION
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